

Dear Panther Families,

On behalf of the staff, and myself, it is my pleasure to welcome you to the 2023-2024 school year! The Wright Preparatory Academy staff are energized and deeply committed to making a positive difference in the lives of your students. We will accomplish this by partnering with you in setting high academic expectations for all children and providing supportive systems to assure they are met. By focusing on a positive school culture, setting high standards for teacher performance, increased academic expectations for all students and engaging the community, it is our goal at Wright Prep that all students are on track to be college and/or career ready.

We firmly believe that every child can succeed and that the cooperation between home and school builds trust and self-esteem in students. We appreciate your assistance with ensuring your child attends every day, prioritizing reading at home to develop a love for reading and to improve literacy skills, and ensuring students know they can and will be successful with continued effort and dedication. Our students can use their highest potential to shape their future and consequently, the future of our community and our nation. We are devoted to continually exploring new ideas to meet the needs of all students and work with families and community members effectively and efficiently. Our remarkable staff, involved families and committed students come together to make Wright Preparatory Academy a wonderful place to learn and grow. We can't wait to celebrate our collective successes during the 2023-2024 school year.

The fantastic Wright Prep staff and I are honored to be part of this school family. We thank you for your support.

In education,

Kristen Clotworthy M. Ed.

Principal





